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AH Committee

From: Peter Longhi <peterlonghi@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 12:30 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE:  Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)   
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
 
I am writing this in support of Makila farms. I lived and owned businesses on West Maui for over 43 
years. I sadly closed Longhi’s Lahaina after 43 year in business due to the lack of workers to staff 
my business. The need for work force housing on West Maui is critical. The drive to the west side 
has turned into a daily traffic jam that workers are unwilling to make. Affordable housing in West 
Maui is needed badly. 
Peter Longhi 


